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New Year, New Resolution, New Family and Friends – Volunteer with Us Today

This Saturday, January 14, 2017, Albemarle County Fire Rescue is hosting open houses at all fire-rescue
stations throughout the County. Visitors will have the opportunity to enjoy some hot chocolate, meet
their local firefighters and EMTs, see the apparatus, have tours of the stations, and sign up to
volunteer! Both operational and administrative volunteers are needed.

This event is from 11 AM to 1 PM at all stations County wide:

Everyone is encouraged to visit their local fire-rescue station to learn more about how fire and rescue
serves our community and learn about the benefits provided to volunteers!

https://www.cvilletomorrow.org/albemarle-county-fire-rescue-hosting-county-wide/

